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March 28, 1990
l 3F0390-20
|

| U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Licensee Event Report No. 88 007

Dear Sir:

In LER 88 007, dated April 1, 1988, Florida Power Corporation (FPC)
re)orted that a supplement to the report would be provided. The expected
su) mission date for the supplement was April 1,1990.

,

An investigation and inspection of Building Spray Pump (BSP-1A), to be
performed during the next refueling outage, determined the expected
submission date. At the time the LER was submitted, the beginning of
Refuel 7 was scheduled for September 25, 1989. Subsequent to the initial
LER submittal, the refuel outage schedule was adjusted. The actual
beginning of Refuel 7 was March 14, 1990.

Based on the delay imposed by the refuel schedule change, FPC is delaying
the submittal of the supplement to LER 88-007. The expected submission
date is October 1, 1990. Should there be any questions, please contact ,

this office. ;

sincerely,

| G. L. Boldt
|

Vice President, Nuclear Production
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